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Next Week’s Diary Dates 
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R I T E R S 

M S A T E R Y 
Year N— Ella Davies Year 3 — Seb Sutton  

Year R— Riley Tomkins Year 4 — Charlie Hodgkiss 

Year  1—  Lora Hristova  Year 5– Crystal Reynolds  

Year 2— Khye Gordon Ahmed  Year 6—  End of Term Work 

M A T H S 

Year N— Scarlett Muldowney / 

Madison Hough  

Year 3 — Sukhraj Kooner 

Year R— Theo Waters  Year 4 — Amber Buckley Robins 

Year  1—  Paige Marston Collins  Year 5– Kiara Mason 

Year 2— Amelia Bayliss Year 6—  End of Term Work   

Nursery Reception Year 1 Year 2 

    89%     86%     93%    97% 

Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

   98%     89%     94%   94% 

Attendance 

Best Class:  Year 3  

Monday 2nd July         Intersports day 

Monday 2nd July         Parents consultation meeting Yr 1  

Tuesday 3rd July        Year 6 Forest School 

Tuesday 3rd July         Transition for Year 6 KEVI 

Tuesday 3rd July                Year 3 swimming 

Wednesday 4th July         Transition for Year 6 SMHS/Weston Rd 

Wednesday 4th July         Parents consultation day Yr 5 

Thursday 5th July          Parents consultation day Yr 2 

Thursday 5th July         Year 5 Forest School 

Friday 6th July          Parents consultation meeting Rec 

Summer Fayre 

On the afternoon of Thursday 12th July, the challenge pack 

outcome will take place for year 1 and 2.  They will be bring-

ing the beach and the countryside to Stafford at our Summer 

fayre.  All year groups will be running their own stalls along-

side other activities such as a visit from the animal man, ice-

cream van, bouncy castle, forest school activity, raffle, pad-

dling pools and beach area and much more.  It will begin at 

1:15 when parents can come and collect their children.  Chil-

dren whose parents are not able attend will still get the op-

portunity to go around the fayre.  Further details will follow 

in next weeks newsletter. 

Sporting Superstars 

Well done to all the children who participated in our Sports Day 

on Tuesday.  Everyone took part in some fun, carousel sporting 

games and got active, followed by races for each of the year 

groups.  The children put in some great performance despite the 

hot weather.   On Monday 2nd July, pupils from year 3-6 will go 

forward to represent RPA at our annual Trust Inter-school sports 

day.  We wish them luck in all their events...Come on Rowley! 

Go Ape 

On Thursday this week, year 6 went on their final trip to Go Ape at 

Cannock Chase.  The children chose Go Ape and had a great time.  

Although there were some tricky parts to some of the activities, 

the children really rose to the occasion, challenging themselves 

and stepping out of their comfort zone.  And a special well done to 

Mrs Lipton, who did manage to tackle some of the high ropes. 

Camp out 

To end the week, year 5 will not go home at the end of the day 

today, but will remain in school overnight for our annual camp 

out.  We have games and activities planned throughout the even-

ing and we’d like to say thank you in advance for all the staff who 

give up their time to make the event possible. 

Bike Security 

Unfortunately there was a bike taken from school this week; the 

police are now investigating the matter.  We like to remind par-

ents that bikes are left in school at your own risk and although 

school gates are locked for most of the day, we cannot guaran-

tee their security.  It is also advisable that any bikes that are left 

in school, we recommend that they be secured by a lock. 


